Year 2 Skipping Festival

On Wednesday 12" June Year 2 will be taking part in a skipping festival
at Leeds Trinity University in Horsforth. We will be travelling by coach.
There is no cost for the visit.

Wednesday 12" June
DATE:

12.00pm
Leave school promptly at

4.00pm
Return around

YOUR CHILD WILL NEED:

e A waterproof coat (depending on the weather)
e Trainers

If you have any questions, please ask.
Many thanks

Miss Presley




